
Ref: FOI / 5899 

 

19th August 2025 

 

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request - Surplus or Aged Auctioned 

Equipment 

 

I refer to your FOI request and respond as follows: 

 

 

If the council has any contracts in place presently for the disposal by auction of 

surplus or aged equipment including agricultural, construction or commercial 

vehicles. Please provide details of the contract including: 

 

 

1. Who the contract was awarded to  

 

Council do not presently have a contract in place but have been disposing of 

vehicles / equipment through Mid Ulster Auctions under their standard Terms 

and Conditions. 

 

 

2. Value of the contract 

 

Council has received income from disposal of vehicles / equipment over the past 

five years as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUCTION RECEIPTS 2020/2021 TO 2024/2025 

YEAR AMOUNT 

  
2020/2021 £58,416.28 

2021/2022 £34,390.00 

2022/2023 £39,703.00 

2023/2024 £24,112.83 

2024/2025 £30,624.00 

Total £187,246.11 



3. Duration of contract 

 

Please see above  

 

 

4. End date for the contract 

 

Please see above  

 

 

5. If no contract is in place at this time, please provide the details of your 

transport / fleet manager so I can introduce our business as a potential way 

of providing such services to the council. 

 

• Refuse and Fleet Manager - Nial Mc Laughlin – 02871253253 

• Operations Manager – Dave Beasley = 02871253253 

 

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

Firstly, our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry BT48 7NN   

Tel: 028 71253253 or email: john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com 

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk 

mailto:john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com
mailto:casework@ico.org.uk


 

I would however advise that the Information Commissioner has indicated that a 

review will not be undertaken unless the Council has first had an opportunity to re-

consider its decision. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Conor Canning 

Head of Environment & Building Control 

 
  


